
8th January 2020. 
 
 

Ribchester Roman Museum Trip 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As part of this terms topic on ‘Romans’ we will be visiting the Roman Museum at Ribchester, near 
Preston on Thursday 23rd January. The museum contains many artefacts charting the history of this 
beautiful and historic part of Lancashire, from Neolithic to Roman times and beyond.  It has one of 
the most educational and interesting Roman displays in the northwest and a collection of Roman 
artefacts unrivalled in Lancashire. 
 
The day will include an introductory talk, object handling, dressing up in roman armour, a visit to the 
remains of the fort and, of course, a look around the Museum. 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.15am, we expect to return to school at normal home time, 
but this will depend on traffic, and could be slightly later. (We will inform parents via text if it is 
later than expected). If your child suffers from travel sickness, please could you send in a named 
envelope a tablet for the return journey and give to the teacher.   
 
The children are to wear their school uniform on their top half and warm trousers on their bottom 
half.  As we go outside for part of the visit old shoes are advisable.  
 
All children will need a packed lunch in a carrier bag for easy disposal of; children on free school 
meals will have a packed lunch provided by the school kitchen.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £5.00, towards entry and a guided tour.  
 
Please could sign and return the form by Friday 17th January.  Any questions or queries please see 
me in school. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs. Firminger 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

 
Name of child ______________________________ ,Year 4 
 
I enclose £5.00 donation for the trip to Ribchester Roman Museum on Thursday 23rd January 2020. 
 
Signed ____________________________ Date ___________ 
 
Contact Number for Text Messaging_____________________________________ 


